
 

Hello, my name is Count DÉR and I am the new Maths Lead at West Moors Middle School. To 
help your child continue their home learning over the summer holidays we have registered your 
child on the Maths Watch website. The hope is that your child does just one task a week (you 
could complete this in one go or split up to smaller chunks, it is completely up to you) 

HOW TO USE THE LESSONS 
Just follow this easy step… 

 

Your username and password will be the 
same as the one used to access home 
learning. 
  

  

That’s it, you are now ready to work . . . 

ANY PROBLEMS THEN PLEASE EMAIL ME AT: 
ADer@westmoorsmid.dorset.sch.uk 
 

 



 

 

My advice to you is just do the best you can, 

if you are struggling with your work, don’t 

panic, just do what you can and it will be ok, 

the most important thing is to try your best. 
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